
Resolution in Response to 2011 Wisconsin Act 35 – Concealed Carry Law  
 

Whereas, colleges and universities have a legal duty to adopt policies to promote a safe 
environment for students, faculty, and staff, and  

Whereas, the campus community is very concerned about the security of our faculty, staff and 
students, and 

Whereas safety of all members of the campus community is the highest priority at UW-Green 
Bay, and  
 
Whereas, a safe and secure campus is an absolute prerequisite for effectively carrying out the 
University’s mission, and  
 
Whereas UW-Green Bay’s longstanding weapons-free policy has always served the campus 
community well in these regards,  

Therefore, be it resolved that the Academic Staff of the University of Wisconsin- Green Bay 
recommends that concealed weapons be forbidden in all campus buildings and on all campus 
property.  Further, the Academic Staff of the University of Wisconsin- Green Bay commends 
and supports our administration in its decision to maintain weapons-free campus buildings and 
property by posting appropriate signage. 


